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Many public 

programs, including 
campfires and nature 
hikes, will no longer 

be offered by the 
MRCA as of 

July 1, 2016. 

We regret that elimination of state funding 
previously available for these programs have 

caused us to cancel these beloved park traditions. 
We are actively seeking alternative funding so that 

these programs can be reinstated. For more 
information, call (310)858-7272 x131. 

LAMountains  @MRCAparks @LAMountains


